
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

Circular No. BPS/21-22/55                          Date: 19.08.2021   

   

  Dear Parent, 

This is to inform that school will be celebrating Rakshabandhan / Vriksha Bandhan on                                    

21.08.2021 (Saturday) during Online Classes as per the Time Table.  

This Rakshabandhan, let’s also celebrate “Vriskhabandhan”, 

 with a positive thought to plant and thank Trees. 

 

 

Now I will plant this little tree! 

Forever and ever it belongs to me. 

When it’s grown up, I will life my eyes, 

To see my tree against the skies, 

A great, tall, living thing, I shall see, 

And how glad I’ll feel that it’s my Tree! 

 

 

 

Happy Learning! Stay Healthy!! 

 Principal 


